
September 20,2021

Don,
About 5 yrs ago, ltold Kathy that when the board/district solved the water storage issue, I

would be done.
I am relieved to be free of the bureaucracy, legal-ese, Brown Act, and a board that has become
very disjointed, and unable to make even simple decisions without a committee and/or legal
council.
It seems also evident that in the Iast 2 yrs of my 25 yrs as a waterboard membe6 my
experience has held very little weight, (even criticized for getting first hand information on how
district homeowners feel about issues at hand). Therefore, I no longer feel that continuing as a
board member adds much value.
I hereby resign my position as a board membe6 effective September 2A,2021.

6*E-
Enclosed please find a check for the remainder of the amount of my reimbursement. I will
require from CVCSD a paid in full receipt.


